
TNT Valley November 8, 2017 Minutes 
 
Committees: Planning -  Kathy Stribley and Carl Sharak 
 a. Kathy Stribley discussed the City Planning Commission approving the Lou Jane 
application for changes to permit hot food sales, which we did not want. Our 
Councilor, Sue Boyle will try to reject the commission’s decision as not in the 
Valley’s interest.   
b. Next the renewed Brighton Mobil is underway with a complete renovation. 
c.  A Spay and Neuter non-profit will establish a clinic at Rosemont and Salina Street, 
in partnership with the CNY Cat Coalition. 
 
Presentation - Rezone: 

1. Owen Kearney discussed the 3rd rezoning phase.  The City is hoping to 
complete the project by Spring 2018. Much is eliminating erratic zoning so 
more development can be possible. It will require legislative approval. 

2. $350K RFP for Creek walk from Armory Square West to Midland. Will need 
to acquire properties in the Colvin St Area. 

a. Valley section in the master plan but it will be after the Southside 
phase. 

 
Announcements - MAPA - Meachem Area Parks Association will be meeting at the 
Cecile Center next Wednesday November 15th at 6 p.m. They will again be holding 
their Holiday Lights in the Valley contest. Details coming soon.  
 
Webster Pond Neighborhood Watch group meets Thursday November 9 at St. Paul's 
United Methodist Church at 7 pm. Webster Pond 2018 calendars are now on sale for 
$10 each.  
 
Next TNT meeting will be on December 13th at 7 pm at the Cecile Center. 
  
 
 
 


